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School Assemblies 

25th August Whole School Assembly - Family Groups   

1st September No AssemblyñGrandparents / Special 
Friends day 

8th September P - 4 Assembly 

15th September 5 - 6 Assembly 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

23 Aug Gr 6 Solar Boat Challenge 

24 Aug COLD WRITE                                                      
MOTM Workshop (Gr 3 - 6) 

25 Aug Book Week DRESS UP DAY (both campuses)  

28 Aug Gr 5 BioLab (Group 1) 

29 Aug Gr 5 BioLab (Group 2) 

30 Aug Fathers Day Stall (Both Campuses)  

31 Aug Big Write                                                            
MOTM Workshop (Gr 3 - 6) 

1 Sep Grandparents / Special Friends Day (9-11am)     
5/6 Maths Challenge Day 

8 Sep Dress in Purple Day (eSmart)                           
PLP Meeting @ 2:30pm in the staff room 

11 & 12 Kinder Visit 

13 Sep Prep Wildlife Park                                         
Celebration of Learning 

14 Sep Big Write                                                              
Kinder Visit    

PARENT SURVEYS 
  

So far our survey response rate is             
unfortunately very low which can lead 
to results that donôt reflect the views of 
the broader community.  If you haven't 
yet submitted tour survey, we would 
really appreciate you taking the time to 
do this. 

 

If you require new link emailed to you, 
please contact the school on 5341 
3560 

 

 For your responses to count,              
surveys must be submitted by             

Friday, August 27th. 

Road Safety Concerns 

 

 

 

 

 

In last weekôs newsletter we explained how our teachers 

were talking to the students about road safety and that we 

needed to ensure that we were taking care when crossing our 

roads. 

Some of the key messages we are delivering are: 

¶ Use the óSTOP, LOOK, LISTENô strategy to carefully 
assess whether there is a car coming before crossing 
roads. 

¶ To use the crossings on Warrenheip Street and the  
Midland Highway as our main points to cross. Crossing 
at other areas, including the roundabout in town is really 
difficult. 

¶ If a parent/carer is collecting us from the other side of 
Simpson Street, ask them to come over the road (to the 
school) and walk us across. There is simply a lot of         
traffic going down Simpson Street after school and it is 
really difficult for a child to cross (particularly when they 
are generally focused on who is collecting them). 

¶ If you use a bike, make sure that you walk it across 
busy roads and are being careful when going into areas 
highly populated with pedestrians.  Obeying the road 
rules when riding our bikes is important. 

If you have the time over the coming week, we ask that you 
also discuss these messages with your child(ren) to help 
raise awareness of road safety. Thanks everyone! 
 



 

This week we celebrate Book Week. The             
following activities will be available during the 
week.  

 

Young Author Stories ï A chance to hear our 
Young  Authorsô stories like you have never seen 
before. Screening in Courtyard all week.  

 

Book Shop ï A chance to browse through a 
book collection to purchase for the school library. 

 

A Whole School Story ï Every class across the 
school will have a chance to write a chapter of 
our whole school book. This will include an        
opportunity to read the final copy on Friday. 

 

Library Open Sessions: Come and enjoy the 
Library every lunchtime during the week. 

 

Book Week Dress Up: Book Week wouldnôt be 
the same without a Dress Up Day. Come 
dressed as your favourite book, character or just 
bring along your favourite book. 
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N A P L A N  T E S T  
R E SU L T S  

During term two our Year 
3 and 5 students                  
completed NAPLAN tests and results for both the 
school as a whole and individual students have             
arrived. Individual student results will be packaged 
up (along with an explanation sheet that will help 
you understand your childôs results) and sent home 
with students tomorrow, so please keep an eye out 
for them.  

Please feel free to make an appointment with your 
childôs teacher if you would like to talk through your 
childôs NAPLAN results.  

We understand that one off tests such as NAPLAN 
can produce unexpected outcomes and our             
teachers are more than happy to sit down with             
parents to discuss individual student results.  

Whilst the results present a useful piece of                 
information regarding the achievement levels of  
individual students, they also present a useful 
measure of our performance as a school. As such, 
over the coming few weeks weôll be pulling the     
results apart and seeing what they tell us in terms 
of the needs of our current Year 3s and 5s, but also 
what they tell us in terms of our teaching and    
learning programs across the school.  

Solar Boat Challenge 
This Wednesday we welcome Ballan P.S to                 
participate in the Solar Boat Challenge. Year 6            
students at both Buninyong and Scotsburn have 
been researching solar energy, buoyancy and  
electrical circuitry in order to build a solar boat, 
which will compete on Wednesday. Teams will         
participate in a number of races in order to find the 
fastest boat, which will then have the chance to 
compete at the state championships at                          
ScienceWorks later in the year. In addition to the 
solar boat, each team has created a display to 
showcase their learning over 
the past 6 weeks. Racing 
starts at 10am in the BER 
courtyard, all welcome.  



 

Young Authorsô Celebration 
 

Well done to all Young Authors who have participated in the series of workshops with local authors over 
the past 6 months. This learning opportunity has enabled students to pick up many skills to assist with 
their ability to write effectively for an audience and also provide feedback to others about their writing. 
The opportunity to work with Doug Bradby and Claire Saxby has enabled the participants to see a            
pathway of where writing can take them in the future. 
At the celebration, students were presented with participation certificates and received a pen for their 
efforts. A few students were awarded excellence awards in writing and feedback for the efforts they 
have made during the program.  
 
Feedback Award: (Ability to regularly and effectively provide feedback on the Showbie App to 
other participants) 
Drew Davis & Charlie Baradine 
 
Excellence Award: (Ability to write detailed and engaging pieces to effectively meet a purpose) 
Indigo Davies, Charlie Baradine, Axel Durham & Josephine Bantick. 
 
The final written submission from each student can be seen outside the Library. 
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Grade 5/6 ROCCH Award Winners! 

Congratulations to the following students from 
grades 3 and 4 who have been ROCCH(ing) it 
lately.  Weôre so proud of you! Keep up the great 
work! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For volunteering their time to assist in the    
development of the Grade 5 learning focus 
video that was shared at assembly  

Neha & Phil Kalluri 

School Pride Winner: Abby C        
Congratulations to last weekôs school pride winner who 

was Abby C from grade 5. Abby was awarded the 

Pride Award for taking the time during her break to tidy 

up rubbish around the school with a group of friends to 

ensure it looked lovely and neat. Thank you Abby! 

Ned G 5DS Riley H 5PD 

Leah S 5DS Ella Y 6BB 

Nathan D 5JG Lucy R 6BB 

Madalyn WC 5JG Pippa L 6JM 

Zarsha B 5JM Jacob G 6JM 

Angus B 5JM Ella F 6JO 

Ella B 5PD Ella J 6JO 

CANTEEN DUTY  

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any queries regarding canteen please                 

contact Tracey Coats 

(canteen@buninyongps.vic.edu.au) 

 

Next PLP meeting is on Friday the 8th of September at 

2.30 till 3.30pm in the staff room.  

Date Class PLP Helper 

24th Aug 1 Georgia Martin Laura & Belinda 

31st Aug 1 Michelle Probert Nadia 

7th Sep 1 Kate Kennedy Kate & Rebecca 

14th Sep Prep Nicole Phillips Megan & Lynsey 



 

Buninyong P.S. Communication 
Strategy 

 

Over the past few months school council has 
been working on a number of policies which 
have implications as to how we send                   
communications out and receive                          
communication into the school. Over the            
coming months we will be finalizing our                  
communication strategy that will need ratifying 
at School Council. This policy will outline how 
information travels in and out of the school. The 
sharp rise in use of  technology as a                     
communication tool has identified the need to 
ensure we provide a safe and informative              
environment for all students, parents (current 
and future) and staff. 

Part of our process to develop consistent            
communication practices will require the            
following to be implemented immediately. 

Reporting 
Student    
Absence 

Communication 
to and from 
teachers 

Learning 
Celebrations 

Drop into 
office, 
phone call 
to office, 
Compass 
Attendance 
note or 
Email. 

Face to face, 
phone call, email 
or Compass 

Class Dojo 

Please note 
Class Dojo 
App is not for 
communi-
cating with 
staff. 

Attitudes to Writing Survey 

 

As a follow-up to a  project that I was involved in 
last year through a course that I participated in at 
the Bastow Educational Institute in partnership with 
the University of Melbourne, I am seeking your  
participation in a survey. The survey is  related to 
attitudes to writing , which some of you may have 
participated in last year. 

 

The overall aim of the project was to improve               
student attitudes to writing, thus improving                   
outcomes in this area. A large part of improving 
student attitudes, not only involves the school, but 
also parents. As such, I seeking your feedback in 
this area.  I would like to ask for your assistance by 
spending a few minutes to complete the survey via 
the link below through Survey Monkey. The data 
collected will be analysed and compared with last 
yearôs data to check for any improvement and 
growth. We will also use the data to explore areas 
where we can make changes or improve our                
practice in the teaching of writing at Buninyong             
Primary School. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/M2S6XHK  

 

The closing date is next Friday, August 25th. 

 

Many thanks in anticipation of your participation 

 

Nicole Phillips  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/M2S6XHK


 



 

 


